

ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP GIỮA KÌ II ANH 6 NĂM HỌC 2023-2024

PART A. LISTENING (Unit 7,8,9)

PART B. PHONETICS

1. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others

1. A. thheater B. there C. through D. three
2. A. broad B. coast C. soap D. boat
3. A. reply B. shy C. worry D. dry
4. A. know B. cow C. slow D. show
5. A. brother B. breath C. either D. clothes
6. A. clip B. give C. twice D. stupid
7. A. favourite B. animal C. channel D. programme
8. A. studio B. documentary C. cute D. industry
9. A. April B. plant C. candle D. many
10. A. single B. sign C. younger D. angry
11. A. test B. dress C. these D. then
12. A. gather B. monthly C. father D. brother
13. A. fold B. close C. cloth D. hold
14. A. man B. woman C. relax D. badminton
15. A. mountain B. mouse C. round D. cousin

PART C. USE OF ENGLISH

1. Choose the option that best completes each of the following sentences

1. She was tired, _____ she went to bed early.
A. but B. or C. so D. because
2. _____ do you brush your teeth?
A. How long B. How much C. How often D. How many
3. It started to rain, _____ we stopped playing tennis.
A. so B. but C. because D. and
4. – “ _____ is she so sad?” – “Because she can’t watch her favourite film.”
A. Why B. How C. What D. When
5. There are two main kinds of sports: team sports and _____ sports.
A. individual B. separate C. competitive D. popular
6. We took part _____ a running race last summer and won the first prize.
A. on B. at C. about D. in
7. We often _____ to keep fit and stay healthy.
A. watch TV B. do morning exercise C. play video games D. does yoga
8. My father works late tomorrow, so he will _____ the first part of the film on VTV1. A. miss B. lose C. forget D. cut
9. His daughter _____ a small bicycle to school yesterday.
A. ride B. rides C. rode D. ridden
10. “ _____ did you go last night?”. “I went to a supermarket with my mother.”
A. What B. Why C. How D. Where
11. In team sports, the two teams _____ against each other in order to get the better score.
A. do B. make C. are D. compete
12. A. did John Logie Baird create the first television? B: In 1926.
A. What B. Where C. How D. When
13. Disney channel is one of the most _____ channels _____ children.

A. good – for B. exciting of C. popular-to D. popular – for 14. My _____ city is Da Nang.

A. regular B. popular C. famous D. favourite

15. You _____ take photographs in the museum. Photography is strictly forbidden here.

A. should B. don't have to C. mustn't D. need to

16. – _____ do you go swimming? – Twice a week.

A. How much B. How often C. How long D. How far

17. Hoa couldn't go to school yesterday _____ she had a headache.

A. so B. although C. because D. and

18. My house is near _____ house, so I usually go there and play badminton with her.

A. his B. her C. she D. hers

19. – “_____ watch TV too much.” – “I see.”

A. Not B. Do C. Don't D. Did

20. – “_____ films did you see last week?” – “Only one.”

A. What B. Which C. Who D. How many

21. There is one bedroom in my house, but there are two in _____.

A. they B. their C. theirs D. them

22. I first _____ Melbourne in 2003.

A. went B. have been C. have gone D. visited

23. My brother is afraid of water, _____ he can't swim.

A. because B. but C. and D. so

24. – “_____ is your favourite tennis player?” – “I don't like tennis.”

A. What B. Which C. Who D. Where

25. _____ eat too much salt. It's not good for you.

A. Do B. Don't C. Please D. Can't

II. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning. (closest: gần nhất)

1. Last Sunday we on a picnic and enjoyed the **great** feeling we had never had before.

A. awful. B. terrible C. bad D. wonderful

2. You shouldn't eat **quickly** because it's not good for your health.

A. meat B. long C. fast D. slowly

3. My brother **loves** listening to music very much.

A. is interested in B. is bored with C. hates D. dislikes

III. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s).

1. But I **like** English best because it's an important means of international communication.

A. want B. need C. hate D. wish

2. Jim is an **intelligent** and artistic student.

A. stupid B. bad C. friendly D. careless

3. Don't **forget** to lock the door when you go out.

A. remember B. play C. buy D. leave

IV. Use the correct form of the given word to complete each of the following sentences

1. Please listen to the (INSTRUCT)..... carefully. He is not saying that again!

2. Did you join the sports (COMPETE)..... last week, Mai?

3. The (EQUIP)..... in this gym is very new and modern.

4. Ba did many sports yesterday and he was (EXHAUST).....

5. The football fans cheered (LOUD)..... for their side during the match.

6. I started playing the piano, but I don't think I have much (MUSIC)..... talent.

7. There are many forms of (ENTERTAIN)..... You just have to find the right kind.

8. My brother wants to become a (PROFESSION)..... football player.

9. He has a wonderful (COLLECT)..... of stamps.

10. Shanghai is one of the (NOISY)..... cities in the world

V. Identify one mistake from each sentence below:

1. I learn how to swim in 2010
A B C D
2. Two days ago I visit the museum.
A B C D
3. Mine home town is a very beautiful place.
A B C D
4. This is my book; it isn't your.
A B C D
5. Do eat much meat because it isn't good for you.
A B C D
6. He didn't walked to school last year.
A B C D
7. What do you do yesterday ?
A B C D
8. We go swimming with our parents last week.
A B C D
9. Where did you travel to Ha Noi last weekend? By taxi.
A B C D
10. My sister is born in 1970.
A B C D

PART D. READING

I. Complete the passage with the words in the box.

swimming	exciting	tourists	seafood	enjoy	famous
----------	----------	----------	---------	-------	--------

Nha Trang is a (1)_____ seaside city in central Viet Nam. It attracts a lot of (2)_____ from many countries because it has beautiful beaches and an (3)_____ atmosphere of a young, growing city. Coming to Nha Trang from January to August, you can (4)_____ wonderful weather: warm and sunny. It is so good for (5)_____ and sunbathing. Visitors can rent a bike and cycle around the city. Nha Trang is also well-known for its delicious (6)_____.

II. Read the following passage and choose the best answer to each of the questions.

Rebecca Stevens was the first woman to climb Mount Everest. Before she went up the highest mountain in the world, she was a journalist and lived in south London. In 1993, Rebecca left her job and her family and travelled to Asia with some other climbers. She found that life on Everest is very difficult. "You must carry everything on your back," she explained, "so you can only take things that you will need. You can't wash on the mountain, and in the end I didn't even take a toothbrush. I am usually a clean person but there is no water, only snow. Water is very heavy so you only take enough to drink!" Rebecca became famous when she reached the top of Mount Everest on May 17, 1993. After that, she wrote a book about the trip, and people often asked her to talk about it. She got a new job too, on a science programme on television.

1. Where was Rebecca Stevens from?
A. England B. Asia C. Everest D. The South
2. Before she climbed Everest, Rebecca Stevens was a _____.
A. climber B. journalist C. traveller D. scientist
3. Why did Rebecca Stevens become famous?
A. She left her job and her family and travelled to Asia.
B. She found that life on Everest is very difficult.
C. She got a new job on television.
D. She was the first woman to climb Mount Everest.

4. Life on Everest is very difficult because
 A. it is very high B. you can't take things with you
 C. there is no water there D. there are no toothbrushes
5. After 1993, Rebecca had a
 A. new book B. new job C. programme D. television

III. Read the following passage and answer the questions.

There are two main kinds of sports: team sports and individual sports. Team sports are such sports as baseball, basketball and volleyball. Team sports require two separate teams. The teams play against each other. They compete against each other in order to get the best score. For example, in a football game, if team A scores 4 goals and team B scores 3 goals, team A wins the game. Team sports are sometimes called competitive sports.

1. How many main kinds of sports are there in the world?

2. Can you name some team sports?

3. How many teams do team sports require?

4. Why do two separate teams compete against each other?

5. What are team sports sometimes called?

PART E. WRITING

I. Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the sentence before it.

1. My brother can run very fast.

→ My brother _____.

2. Hien is a bad swimmer.

→ Hien swims _____.

3. Nga likes table tennis the most.

→ Nga's favourite _____.

4. Mike is not so interested in music as his sister is.

→ Mike's sister _____.

5. Students at our school take part in a lot of outdoor activities.

→ Students at our school do _____.

6. Yesterday, I stayed at home because I was sick

→ Yesterday, I was _____.

II. Using the following cues to write a postcard to your friend.

1. I/having/good time/ Ho Chi Minh city/ with/ family now.

.....

2. The weather/ be/sunny/and/sights/be/wonderful.

.....

3. Yesterday/ we/ visit/ some famous places/ and/ we/ take/ lot/ photos

.....
4. We/ shopping/ and/ buy/ souvenirs/ tomorrow.
.....

5. We/ return/ home/ next Sunday.
.....

III. Combine each pair of sentences below to make a complete sentence. Use “and”, “but”, or “so”.

1. My sister can swim well. She can’t play badminton.
.....

2. She loves French food. She goes to that French restaurant every week.
.....

3. He stayed up late to watch a football match. He was tired.
.....

4. This TV programme is boring. She still watches it every Sunday.
.....

5. My mum went to Ho Chi Minh City last month. His mum went to Ho Chi Minh City last month, too.
.....